
Federated Church members look at the week ahead Week of October 30, 2017

Jesus answered: "Love the Lord your God with all your 
heart, soul and mind. This is the first and most important 
commandment. The second most important commandment 
is like this one. And it is, ‘Love others as much as you love 
yourself.’" Matthew 22:37-39 (CEV)

Weekly Calendar
MONDAY (10/30)  
	12:00pm	 Men’s Bible Study

TUESDAY (10/31) 
	 9:00am	 Parish Nurse 
	10:00am	 Ladies Coffee Hour
	1:30pm    Visiting Village Co-op

WEDNESDAY (11/1) 
	 3:30pm	 Kid’s Club 
	 4:20pm	 Confirmation 7th-8th 
	 6:00pm	 Praise Band 
	 6:00pm	 Bell Rehearsal 
	 6:30pm	 Confirmation 9th 
 7:30pm      Choir Practice  
	 7:30pm	 Sr. High Youth Group

THURSDAY (11/2)  
	10:30am	 Women’s Bible Study

SUNDAY (11/5) 
DAYLIGHT SAVINGS TIME ENDS 
	 9:30am	 Worship 
	10:30am    Sunday School 
10:30am	 Mission Dinner 

Last week — In review
October 29, 2017: We gathered together for Reformation Sunday at 9:30am. 
The pie social and Sunday School followed at 10:30am. The pie social was a 
success. We had around 35 pies shared with the congregation!  
Pastor Doug preached on the sermon titled The Sign On The Door. To read a 
copy of the sermon, visit www.federatedff.org.  

This week — Looking ahead
Daylight Savings Time will end on Sunday, Nov 5th. Don’t forget to 
change your clocks!

Food Shelf volunteering will take place Friday, Dec 1st at 12:30pm (not Friday, 
Nov 24th as stated in the Newsletter). 

Mission Dinner: Our Mission Dinner is Sunday, Nov 5th at 10:30am. Enjoy a 
baked potato bar and this year’s guest speaker, Stan Carignan, from Habitat 
for Humanity. At the dinner, a free will donation will also be taken. The 
Mission Committee will match gifts up to $500.  
Following the church service and our mission meal, we will have the 
opportunity to impact the lives of The Kiemle Family. The build site for their 
home is at 111 Lydia Lane. All volunteers are welcome!

Lake Alice Halloween Party: Federated Families are invited to a Halloween 
Party around Lake Alice October 31st starting at 5:00pm. St James Episcopal 
will have a photo booth with trick-or-treating taking place around the lake. 
Those who attend are encouraged to park at Federated and walk over to the 
lake. Please do not drive around Lake Alice. It will be dark with hundreds of 
kids running around. The police will have officers around the area to help with 
safety. Enjoy a fun and safe evening for all.

Prayer requests
In addition to the people on our prayer list, please remember:  
The passing of Carol Andstrom’s sister-in-law, Donna 
The passing of Ruth Anderson’s sister, Joanne Thornton 

If you have a prayer request, please notify the church office.
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